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Dear Frantz Geneologist;

Your name was given me as a Frantz Family Researcher.
Former House Speaker, Carl Albert and I have published
our Frantz geneology titled "Our Frantz Family'. It
records the Frantz family from the arrival in the late
1700's of our German immigrant ancestors Adam and Bar-
bara Frantz up to the present time. We have recorded a
wealth of information on our older generations accum-
ulated over Carl Albert's lifetime.

It is a beautiful maroon hard-back edition that you
will be proud to show and own.

Other prominent familys are Rinker, Pummell, Kellough,
Steel and Montgomery.

Books are available for $22 postpaid at the address at
the bottom of the page. If you wish to discuss the book
please call (918)355-5030 after 6:00 PM.

Hope you might be interested.
Sincerely,

I, ClooiTo

Ken Choate
6105 S. 221 E. Ave.
Broken Arrow, OK 74014



